
 

 

NEVADA COUNTY 

YOUTH LEADERSHIP AWARD 

Liam Marchi 

 
The County of Nevada Board of Supervisors takes great pleasure in 

recognizing William “Liam” Marchi for standing out as a youth leader through 
excellence in academics, athletics, theater, and student body government.  

 
Liam’s contributions to the Bear River High School (BRHS) leadership class have been numerous 
and impactful, ranging from event planning and production to securing event resources and donations. 
For example, in the fall of 2021, Liam took a lead role in organizing a "Heroes Night" at BRHS’s first 
home football game of the year. Liam successfully lined up representatives from local police and fire 
districts, as well as military personnel, to appear at the event. Liam also secured donations for the 
leadership class from various community partners and planned a parent information night with his 
leadership class committee. He is a significant contributor in his theater production class and played 
a major role in constructing large props for BRHS’s school dances. 
 
Liam was nominated to attend the Hugh O'Brian Youth Leadership seminar and was selected for 
American Legion Boys State, two prestigious opportunities for young leaders. In the fall of 2022, 
Liam was elected the Associated Student Body President of Bear River High School. 
 
Finally, Liam excels in soccer, trap shooting, and track and field. He is a squad leader and captain of 
his trap shooting team, which has ranked number one in California four years in a row. 
 
The County of Nevada Board of Supervisors commends Liam Marchi for standing out as a leader 
among his peers. We wish him success on his journey ahead.   
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Heidi Hall, District I 

 

       Dan Miller, District III  

 

    Edward C. Scofield, District II  
 

December 6, 2022 

Hardy Bullock, District V 

 


